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About Treloar’s

Spring Edition of Treloar’s Today
A very warm welcome to the Spring edition of our newsletter for friends  
of Treloar’s.  May I take this opportunity to thank Homes Estate Agents  
for continuing to sponsor Treloar’s Today – we are very grateful for your  
generous support.

albino hedgehog

rainbow grasshopper

monkey orchids

So let’s all create some more wonder at Treloar’s!

in Alton, Petersfield, Liphook & Grayshott

SALES •  LETTINGS •  LAND & NEW HOMES

Life is full of marvels and surprises

 homesea.co.uk

Founded in 1907, Treloar’s is a charity that operates a School and College for children and young adults aged 2-25 with physical disabilities. 
Every year we have to raise around £2 million to enable our students to access the specialist staff, equipment and opportunities needed 
to give them the confidence and skills to control their lives and achieve their aspirations. With your support we can help all our young 
people enjoy the chance to achieve so much more than they, or their parents, could have ever imagined possible. Thank you.

Update: Outdoor Learning Centre, 	
	 Phase 1 Completed!
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We’re delighted to announce that despite some pandemic-related delays,  
the works on the sensory garden and the greenhouse refurbishment  
for our wonderful new Outdoor Learning Centre have been completed. 

It’s been another very difficult start to a new term here at Treloar’s, with the onset  
of the third wave of the COVID-19 virus resulting in a further UK-wide lockdown.

As always our amazing staff have stepped up and are facing these daily challenges with total  
dedication and commitment – we cannot thank them enough. The majority of our vulnerable students have  

remained in School and College during the latest lockdown, and all staff are tested on a weekly basis. Students who have remained  
at home after the Christmas holidays are receiving the support and resources they need to study from home.

In this issue we take a look back at some of our student events and fundraising activities in the latter part of 2020 / beginning of 2021, 
including an update on our Outdoor Learning Centre appeal (front cover image) and the wonderful news of our former Chair of Trustees, 
Bruce Powell, receiving an MBE in the New Year’s Honours List.

I hope you and your families remain safe and well during these ‘interesting’ times, and on behalf of everyone at Treloar’s, thank you once 
again for your continued support – we and the students appreciate it.

With very best wishes,
Jon Colville, Director of Fundraising

Work on the accessible toilet  
has also finished, so students will 
now have appropriate toileting 
and changing facilities, allowing 
them to enjoy even more visiting 
time in the Centre.

The greenhouse has also undergone  
a complete refurbishment, together  
with the installation of a new heater  
and sun canopy, so the temperature  
can be better regulated and allow  
our students year-round use of the  
greenhouse. 

Part of the greenhouse is now home  
to a small animal run and petting area,  
allowing our students to learn about  
animal care. 

The greenhouse has also been made  
accessible thanks to special sensor-
operated electric doors (and can also  
be opened using a push button).  
This will allow our students to access  
the greenhouse without support  
and become more independent.

Here’s what some of our students and  
staff have to say about the new Centre:

“It’s amazing – it’s so much better 
than it was. When it’s raining I can 
stay outside under the canopy. I really 
like the garden now, the mirror is my 
favourite part. I’m looking forward 
to using the firepit with my friends too.”  
Student

About Opting-in
We would like to take this opportunity
to thank everyone who has opted in to
our postal and/or email communications.

Unfortunately, due to the new GDPR 
regulations concerning data protection and 
privacy, you’ll need to opt-in (if you haven’t 
already done so) and confirm you want to 
continue receiving communications from us.

If we get no opt-in then we can’t  
communicate with you. If you didn’t  
receive your Chrismas brochure, it may  
be because you haven’t opted in and we  
do not have permission to send you one.

Opting-in makes things so much easier, 
and it’ll only take a minute, so if in doubt 
please opt in at www.treloar.org.uk/
support-us/keep-in-touch/

“The new outdoor learning centre will 
provide our learners with new and exciting 
opportunities to explore the outdoor 
world.” Teacher 

“Sixth Form J had a great time visiting  
the new outdoor area in school this week. 
We all enjoyed the giant chairs; we think 
these could be used for lots of things,  
story-telling, plays, role-play or just  
having fun! We all liked the layout  
of the space; it was easy to get around.  
The arches are great; in fact all of it is 
great! We can’t wait to spend time  
altogether out there in the fresh air.” 
Sixth Form J Class 

A huge Treloar’s ‘thank you’ to everyone 
who supported our appeal for this  
fabulous new Centre. We’re still working 
hard to raise the remaining £105,000 
to complete funding for the Phase 2 
classroom extension.  

To make a donation… Please visit our  
website at: www.treloar.org.uk/donate
or call us on 01420 547477. 

Alternatively, please send a cheque 
(payable to “Treloar’s”) to: 
Fundraising, Treloar’s, Powell Drive, 
Holybourne, Alton, GU34 4GL.
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Time to tell you a bit about our TRElottery weekly – a fun and easy way to raise vital funds and provide essential  
services, equipment and activities for our wonderful students, via our weekly lottery.

Alan Titchmarsh MBE VMH DL launches
Virtual Fundraiser Walk for Treloar’s
Join Alan Titchmarsh MBE VMH DL and other friends in our virtual Walk for 
Treloar’s this Easter and help to raise money to support our young people.

Please contact: Events Manager, Karen Sanderson – karen.sanderson@treloar.org.uk

On Thursday 10th December 2020, we were delighted to welcome over  
18 representatives from Livery Companies for our Virtual Liveries Day.

Treloar’s Virtual Liveries Day

We were also joined by Treloar’s CEO 
Simon Birch, and Martin Ingram, Principal 
of Treloar School and College, who updated 
us on life at Treloar’s during the pandemic 
and the challenges faced to keep students 
and staff safe on Campus.

The highlight of the event was a virtual  
visit to a Sixth Form Class participating  
in a Lis’nTell live inclusive storytelling  
communication session run by Caroline, 
our in-house Speech and Language  
Therapist. The session was themed around 
Charles Dickens’ classic novella 

“A Christmas Carol” for “What the Dickens”,  
a play our Sixth Form students plan  
to stage in 2021. As ever, the students 
were absolutely incredible and we were 
delighted to receive hugely positive  
feedback from attendees, including:

“Wow! Great performance by all the lovely 
students. Well done!” 

"Thank you for a wonderful presentation 
this morning. I really enjoyed the students 
singing!”

Jon Colville, Treloar’s Fundraising Director 
and Lucinda Gillingham, Head of Trusts  
& Liveries also updated everyone on the 
progress of our latest Treloar’s appeals.

We hope this will be one of many virtual 
events, so please keep an eye on our website 
for details of future online gatherings.

For more information on anything Livery 
related, please contact us on 01420 547464 
or email: liveries@treloar.org.uk 

In December 2020, Treloar’s were honoured to join The Company  
of Communicators Poetry reading evening – together with forty members –  
including the Lady Mayoress of the City of London, Mrs Hilary Russell,  
who read “He Wishes for the Cloths of Heaven” By WB Yeats, with other  
readings from John Keats and Wendy Cope.  

Treloar College Student Honoured 
at Poetry Reading Evening Event 

Lucinda Gillingham from Treloar’s  
had the pleasure of reading out Treloar 
College student Oscar’s poem.

Oscar, 19, is a residential student  
at the College where he has been  
for the almost a year, and is studying  
for a City & Guilds NVQ Level 1 in  
Business and Administration. Oscar’s  
interests include mythology, ancient  
weaponry, true crime stories, charity work, 
poetry and cooking. Oscar has cerebral 
palsy and communication challenges.

The poem was enjoyed by all who  
attended and the Master of The Company 
of Communicators, Col Deborah Oliver  
said “Lovely poem from Oscar – 
with an important message”. 

Some of the other comments from 
the participants include:

“Thank You Oscar. Fabulous!”

“That was truly moving, thank you 
	 for sharing it with us.”

“That has moved me to tears.  
What a talented and brave  
chap Oscar is.”

“Wow.  A brilliant lesson from  
Oscar. Thank him so much for  
reminding us all. Very moving, 
thank you.”

“Well done Oscar. A fantastic 
poem. Such a powerful and  
important message.” 

“Thank you Lucinda for  
reading Oscar's poem.  
Just hauntingly beautiful  
and moving and we shall  
all take note of what Oscar 
says in his poem.”

Congratulations Oscar –  
we’re all incredibly proud  
of you and your moving 
poem.

Oscar’s poem:

We have just received confirmation  
that Alan Titchmarsh MBE VMH DL,  
Treloar’s Patron, broadcaster, TV presenter, 
poet, novelist and gardener, will be  
launching Walk for Treloar’s – a virtual 
event to raise much-needed funds  
for our charity.

Walk for Treloar’s will take place on Easter 
weekend (Friday 2nd - Monday 5th April)  
– with participants completing either  
a 4-mile or an 8-mile walk. However,  
this could also be a chosen distance  
in your local area.

See through the wheelchair.

For some reason people used to glare  

at me. 

But I don’t know why, maybe it’s 

because of my wonky body or the 

fact that I am stuck in a wheelchair.

The problem is that no one asks me. 

Mainly due to fear. 

The fear of being rude and offensive, 

but I just wanna be talked to.

Disabled people also have lives and 

voices you know, they laugh, cry and 

feel pain just like you do.

But the most important thing they do. 

Is that they live their lives to the fullest.

So I implore you to please see through 

the wheelchair.

And take care of the boy inside. 

So please do join TRElottery 
and be in with a chance of winning! 

£40,000 worth of prizes to be won by 500 
lucky winners every year! We have eight 
winners every week, plus a guaranteed 100 
winners in our Summer Super Draw. All this 
for just £1 per entry per week and it could be 
you! For £2, you could double your luck!

Weekly top prize of £500, and 4 Special 
Super Draws a year where you could win 
up to £2,000!

The guaranteed eight winners every week win
prizes ranging from £500, £100, £50 and 
five runner-up prizes of £10. And it doesn’t 
stop there because four times a year your 
unique lucky number(s) are automatically 
entered into our Super Draw, when one 
lucky person wins £2,000! The easiest way 
to help make sure your lucky number(s) are 
in the draw every week is to pay by Direct 
Debit. It’s simple and safe, and is available 
for just £4.34 per entry per calendar month.

Here’s how to get your TRElottery Weekly 
number:

Simply complete and return the form  
enclosed with your Treloar’s Today  
newsletter.  Alternatively you can call 
01524 752880, or enter via our website  
www.trelottery.org.uk.  
Whichever option you choose, you’ll 
receive written confirmation of your entry 
within 14 days.

Thank you for supporting Treloar’s in this 
way – and good luck!

Already a TRElottery player? 
Your prize will be sent automatically 
to your registered address, but you can 
always check if you’ve won by going to: 

https://treloar.safeandsecurewebservices.
net/results

Fantastic news… 

“You never walk alone when you walk  
for Treloar's” says Alan, something we  
are delighted to agree with thanks to the  
generosity of local companies Fyffes,  
Newbury Building Society and ILS,  
who are kindly sponsoring our event.

To sign up to Walk for Treloar’s, simply  
visit www.treloar.org.uk/walkfortreloars
to send us your £5 registration fee.  
We also ask that everyone participating 
pledge to raise a minimum of £50 to 
support us in raising funds during these 
difficult times.

You will also receive a digital event  
information pack from our fundraising 
team together with a Walk for Treloar’s 
t-shirt to wear on your walk. Please do not 
forget to stay up to date with the latest
Government advice regarding the current 
COVID-19 pandemic.

With your support, we can help every 
single one of our young people enjoy the 
opportunity to explore and achieve much 
more than they or their parents would 
ever have imagined possible.
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Student Round-Up

Treloar’s Student’s Paid Supported 
Apprenticeship with the DWP

In November 2020, College student Katie 
started a paid Supported Apprenticeship 
as part of a successful pilot project with 
Treloar College and the Department for 
Work and Pensions (DWP). The Supported 
Apprenticeship pilot – the first of its kind 
- was established as a way of increasing 
the number of physically disabled young 
people in paid employment. 

During 2019/20 the Treloar’s Transition 
Team worked closely with the DWP 
to establish this scheme, find the best 
ways to support young people with 

Nativity – The Show Did Go On!
 
Not being able to perform live on a stage 
didn’t stop our Primary students from  
putting on an unforgettable outdoor  
performance of the Christmas Nativity play. 

A huge Treloar’s thank you to all our  
wonderful students and staff for all their 
hard work, and for making this an event, 
and a message, that we’re delighted to 
share worldwide via the magic of youtube, 
which you can watch at:  
https://youtube/JKi-BvOb8Yo 

Treloar Student Dexter Features  
In BBC’s ‘12 Puppies and Us’

Treloar Primary student, Dexter, was  
featured on the BBC 2 programme  
‘12 Puppies and Us’ late last year,  
and we followed all the fun as Woody  
the St Bernard puppy moved in with  
Dexter and his family.

12 Puppies and Us charts the ups and 
downs of a dozen puppies and their families 
in those first crucial months together.

The series explores how the new arrivals 
develop, learn and adapt to their new 
worlds, as well as the profound effects  
they can have on the lives of their human 
owners. On hand to offer families expert 
advice when doggy difficulties get  
too much is dog behaviourist Louise  
Glazebrook.

Ho! Ho! Ho! Two Extra-Special Christmas 
Deliveries – All The Way From Fleet!
 
A huge Treloar’s thank you from  
all of us here to the members of the  
Fleet Rotary Club, and to everyone at  
The Heron on the Lake (the home  
of seriously relaxed dining and also based  
in Fleet), for sending two gigantic festive 
deliveries of beautiful Christmas presents 
to our delighted students. 

Words can not express how incredibly  
grateful we are, and we really appreciate 
your enormous generosity and ongoing 
support, which brightened up a cold and 
grey December day and gave us all a big 
boost on the last day of the winter term.

Thank you again to our two ‘special Santas’ 
for all your wonderful Christmas gifts.

‘Blown Away’ by Angela’s Amazing 
Transatlantic Adventure
Crossing the finishing line at 06:38 on Friday 11th December, Angela, Natasha  
and the crew completed their 3000 mile journey across the Atlantic.

Shiver me timbers! Treloar’s Alumni  
Coordinator Angela Cross spent the last  
two months of 2020 experiencing the sailing 
adventure of a lifetime, the 2020 Atlantic 
Rally for Cruisers.
  
Whilst on board she worked with disabled 
sailor / adventurer Natasha Lambert and  
her family, on board ‘Blown Away’ their  
appropriately-named 46ft (14m) catamaran.
Angela, Natasha and the crew completed  
their 3,000 mile journey across the Atlantic 

after crossing the finishing line at 06:38 GMT 
on Friday 11th December 2020, sailing from 
Las Palmas in Gran Canaria to Rodney Bay, 
Saint Lucia, in an impressive 18 days, 21 hours 
and 57 minutes, a fantastic achievement,  
and our hearty congratulations to everyone 
on board 'Blown Away'.

Natasha has Quadriplegic Athetoid Cerebral 
Palsy, so in order for her to sail 'Blown Away' 
her father has adapted it using cutting-edge 
'Sip and Puff' technology which allows her  
to control the vessel. One thing’s for sure:  
Natasha’s spirit for adventure is a real  
inspiration to all of us here at Treloar’s.

Natasha had mixed emotions about reaching 
Saint Lucia, with her excitement at finishing 
the gruelling event tinged with sadness  
due of the end of her epic voyage.  
I think she would have happily sailed  
on to join the WORLD ARC – A 26,000  
Nautical Mile tradewind circumnavigation 
starting from Saint Lucia and Australia…  
but that’s another story!

physical disabilities, and create a path 
to paid employment.

Commenting on the success of the scheme, 
Theresa Wootten, Service Leader at the 
DWP said:

“I think I've just had one of the best 
moments in my DWP career, the reaction 
of Katie when we told her about her 
apprenticeship opportunity was just 
amazing.” 

Katie’s positive attitude to employment 
and sheer determination has helped 
her gain a 23-month paid Supported 
Apprenticeship, starting work as an Admin 
Officer Decision Maker in November 
last year. 

Treloar College’s Progress and Transition 
Manager Maria Sherwood said:

“We’re incredibly proud of Katie starting 
in her new role as a Decision Maker 
at Bromley Job Centre.” 

College Student Designs Christmas Card  
for Royal Patron
 
College student and ‘artist in residence’ 
Natalie was the chosen Christmas card 
design to be sent from Treloar’s to our 
Royal Patron, HRH The Countess of Wessex 
GCVO. Natalie is currently studying BTEC 
Level 3 Art and Design. She is unsure 
what she wants to do in the future but, 
possibly University or to work in the 
games industry. She likes watching Netflix 
and socialising with her friends.
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Where on earth are we going to store  
all these provisions? They all had  
to be unwrapped, washed and dried  
before coming aboard to prevent unwanted 
lodgers (e.g. cockroaches!)

These were frequent visitors on the deck, 
flying fish are very beautiful, and they really 
do fly.
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to the film from former students, families 
and supporters.

“Watched the fantastic Mansion House 
concert that was inspirational. My daughter 
Alex attended Treloar’s and it transformed 
her life.”

“The concert was very touching and a great 
reflection of the life-enhancing work you  
do – congratulations!”

“I just had to donate after watching  
tonight’s concert!”

“It is truly a magical place. Well done to 
everyone who is involved in making Treloar’s 
such a unique and special place.”

“I used to be a student and without the help 
I wouldn’t be where I am today.”

Mansion House Virtual Student Concert

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, so many 
important fundraisers have had to be 
cancelled in the Treloar’s calendar  
including our annual Gala Dinner  
at The Mansion House, London.

Treloar’s is very kindly gifted the use of  
The Mansion House by The Rt Hon The Lord 
Mayor of the City of London every year but, 

Treloar's Students host first-ever virtual event – Monday 9th November 2020.

Could you be a Treloar's Champion?
Do you have links to a company who might consider supporting Treloar’s? 
If so, then companies can support Treloar’s in lots of different ways.

If you work in or own a high street shop, 
you or your staff members could organise  
a counter display to encourage customers 
to donate and / or to raise awareness  
of how to become a Treloar’s champion.

due to COVID-19  we were unable to host 
a live event. 

So for the first time ever we created 
a 45-minute free virtual event, and we 
were are thrilled to be able to bring Treloar’s 
and all the excitement of this annual 
fundraiser into your homes and offices 
– live!

In case you missed it… The event is available 
via Facebook and YouTube and includes 
interviews with students, staff and 
celebrities, including the Lord Mayor, 
Alderman William Russell, culminating 
in a magnificent performance from the 
School orchestra directed by Jocelyn 
Watkins, Director of Music at Treloar’s.

While we cannot receive visitors on campus, 
the film has enabled us to share some 
of the magical things that take place here 
at Treloar’s. We had an amazing response 

It could be anything from sponsoring  
an event, organising staff fundraising,  
making a donation, volunteering days  
at our campus, or gifts in kind through  
to making Treloar’s their charity of the year, 
to name a few.

Company support is often heavily reliant  
on staff recommendations and nominations, 
so if you think you might be able to help 
then please get in touch with our Corporate 
Fundraiser at: corporate@treloar.org.uk 
or call us on 01420 547461.

Please get in touch to become a Treloar's Champion

Corporate Supporters

Last year we were fortunate enough  
to receive support once again from the 
Morrisons Foundation, who provided  
us with an iSandbox – a new learning  
tool where children explore the sand  
to discover music, texture and sound. 

We have the first of it’s kind in Europe  
as our iSandbox is designed for children 
and adults with special needs and has  
a lifting mechanism for adjusting the sand 
container height.

The iSandbox will help everyone as the 
variety of education is appropriate for  
all of our students i.e. from teaching them 
about topography, geography and science, 
to learning about colours and shapes.  
Not only is it educational but it also  
enables them to practice their fine  
motor skills, allowing students to  
practice their control whilst bringing  
out their competitive side! Thank you  
Morrisons Foundation.

Thank you to our generous supporters…

In December 2020, we also received  
a £20,000.00 gift from The Belron Ronnie 
Lubner Charitable Foundation (also thanks 
to the efforts of the Devereux family – one 
of our parents!) to fund charitable activity 
in response to the COVID-19 Crisis. 

B&Q Foundation are the latest to support 
Phase 2 of our Outdoor Learning Centre 
appeal. We are thrilled that Phase 1,  
has now been completed.  

Phase 2 will be focusing on a new  
classroom extension and making the  
area even more accessible. Thank you  
B&Q Foundation for your support  
towards this fantastic project. 
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Martin Ingram introduced the event  
before Jane Clarke and Maria Sherwood 
read through student statements and 
achievements. Everyone also enjoyed 
photomontages illustrating the students’ 
time here at Treloar’s.

Breakout rooms were assigned to smaller 
groups of students and staff where they 
were able to chat and catch up, and  
Turlough closed with a quiz. 

Although it wasn’t the same as welcoming 
ex-students back face to face, it was a fun 
event and great to see the students  
together again.

A few highlights include the news that 
Kerry is enjoying life in her bungalow, 
writing her life story and crafting lovely 
Christmas decorations. Alfonso has applied 
to the Open University to study sport 
and fitness. 

Nigarish is enjoying an online course in video 
editing, and Cory has been busy building 
his graphic design business, whilst Eoin has 
been building his photography business 
selling cards and prints on Etsy.

Leavers  
Certificate  Zoom 
Presentation 
Our leavers Zoom event, hosted by 
Turlough Ducie in November 2020 
was very well attended, with 15 
of our 20 students who left last year 
taking part, as well as staff from 
across the College and even some 
current students. 

The Dummer Fair Auction
The Dummer Fair Auction took place from 18th - 20th November 2020

With auction items including art, holidays, experiences, work placements plus many 
smaller lots specific to Treloar’s. 

The Dummer Fair Auction committee said: “After cancelling our traditional seasonal  
Fair due to COVID-19, we felt it was important to continue our support for Treloar's.  
As with so many other charities Treloar's have been badly hit this year by the pandemic.”

“We raised in excess of £37,000 which is incredible – thank you to everyone involved!”
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Please find enclosed a copy of our  
2021 Spring & Summer cards and gifts  
brochure, which is packed full of gift  
ideas for friends and family, as well  
as plenty of ornaments to decorate your 
home or garden.

Inside you will find a wide range of  
beautifully designed cards together with  
a selection of wonderful gifts courtesy  
of our new suppliers Rifle Paper Co. UK, 
Roger la Borde and old favourites Jessica 
Hogarth Designs.

Every item you purchase from our brochure 
provides a direct benefit to our students  
at both the School and College.

www.treloar.org.uk/support-us/shop

We were lucky enough to become one  
of the guest charities at Cards for Good 
Causes (CFGC) in 2018, and have been 
chosen each subsequent year, giving  
us the opportunity to sell our charity  
Christmas card range throughout the UK.

This year was challenging to say the least 
for Cards for Good Causes, with its 300  
seasonal ‘pop-up’ shops opening, only to be 
closed again due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
However, CFGC were able to offer a click  
& collect service in most of its outlets,  
and boosted sales through its online shop.

Cards for Good Causes supports more than 
200 national and local charities by selling 
a wide choice of Christmas cards and gifts. 
Buy online at the Cards for Good Causes  
website: www.cardsforcharity.co.uk 

Cards for  
Good Causes  

Stop Press: Treloar’s Appoints New Patrons 
We’re thrilled to announce that both Martin Sinclair and Alderman Sir Andrew Parmley 
have agreed to become Patrons of the charity.

MBE for Treloar Trust's Bruce Powell
Former Treloar Trust Chairman, Bruce Powell, has been awarded the MBE 
for services to Education in the New Year’s Honours list. 
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Spring & Summer
Cards and
G�ts 2021

Spring & Summer
Cards and Gifts

Art Quiz
The Treloar’s Art Lecture Committee was disappointed not to be able to welcome you to Treloar’s for its annual 
Lecture and Reception at the end of last year.  

Like so many fundraising events at Treloar’s it fell victim to the COVID-19 pandemic, 
but we had lots of fun putting together an Art Quiz for friends to take part in from  
the comfort of their homes over the Christmas period. 

There was a mix of lovely paintings and questions on general art history knowledge, 
and the chance to win a traditional food hamper, brimming over with delicious treats 
and goodies. 

The lucky winner was Caroline from Hampshire and runner up Jeff from Stoke on Trent. 
Well done! 

Bruce has a long family association 
with Treloar’s and was a key figure 
in steering the School and College 
through a significant period of change. 
He served as Chair of Trustees from 
2002-2015 and is currently a Patron 
of the Treloar Trust.

One of his many achievements during 
his tenure was the Vision Treloar’s appeal, 
launched to build a new campus which 
enabled the co-location of the Trust, 
School and College on a single site 
in Holybourne. Building work on the 

Simon Birch, Treloar Trust CEO said:

“We are delighted that Bruce’s work has 
been recognised. His leadership and vision 
were instrumental in making Treloar’s 
the outstanding provider it is today.”

We are thrilled with our quick and easy 
way to donate to Treloar’s from your 
mobile phone.

All you need to do is text TRELOARS 
to 70085 to donate £10

Texts cost your £10 donation, plus one 
standard rate message and you will  
be opting in to hear more about  
our work and fundraising via telephone 
and SMS. 

If you would like to give £10 but do  
not wish to receive marketing  
communications, 
 
text TRELOARSNOINFO to 70085
to donate £10.

Mobile Phone
Donations

new campus was completed in 2011.
During his tenure he also oversaw major 
construction and refurbishment projects 
which enhanced the Treloar College 
facilities, including Brewer House, 
a new hall of residence and a student 
social club the ‘Chill Out Zone’ which 
was officially opened by The Princess Royal 
GCVO in 2009.

When Bruce retired in 2015, his legacy 
was to leave Treloar’s with modern, 
well-equipped facilities and a vibrant 
School and College campus.  

Martin, a former Learning Support  
Assistant at Treloar’s, is an English 
footballer who played for England cerebral 
palsy (CP) team and is currently working 
in retail for SKY. 

He was SaintsAbility development officer 
for the Saints Foundation at our local  
Premier League football side Southampton 
FC. His catchphrase is, “It’s about  
showcasing players ability, rather than 

disability.” He is the brother of Preston 
North End (and former Swansea City, 
Aston Villa and Celtic) footballer Scott 
Sinclair.

Martin was born with cerebral palsy, 
but still had ambitions of playing football. 
As a teenager he fell off a slide resulting 
in the ball and socket coming out of his 
hip. The injury was initially diagnosed 
as a damaged ligament but, when he went 
to hospital for an operation on his hand 
an x-ray revealed the real injury. He was 
confined to a wheelchair for three years 
and had a hip replacement at the age 
of 21.

Martin was part of the GB teams that won 
a bronze medal at the 2010 Paralympic 
World Cup and a silver medal at the 
2012 event. In 2012 he was selected 
to represent Great Britain at the 2012 
Summer Paralympics as part of a 
twelve-player squad for the 7-a-side 
football event. Martin and Scott became 
the first brothers to represent Great Britain 
at a Paralympic and Olympic Games in the 
same year.

Alderman Sir Andrew Parmley served  
as the 689th Lord Mayor of the City  
of London in 2016-17. Sir Andrew has been 

an elected Member of Common Council 
since 1992 and was elected Alderman  
of Vintry Ward in 2001. 

He has served on many of the City 
of London Corporation’s committees, 
including as Chairman of The City of 
London School for Girls and The Guildhall 
School of Music and Drama, as well 
as being Governor of The Honourable 
the Irish Society. He is involved in 
education and music and is a keen 
member of more than twenty City  
Livery companies, including his ‘mother
company’, The Worshipful Company 
of Musicians.

Everyone at Treloar’s are very much looking 
forward to working with Sir Andrew and 
Martin in the future.
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Kindly sponsored by

Froyle Village Hall, Alton
Plants, cakes, refreshments and much, 
much more to enjoy. 
Entry: Free

Friends of Treloar’s Spring 
Fair, Froyle Village Hall

8 
MAY

4-mile or an 8-mile walk
Please check page 5 of Treloar's Today and 
www.treloar.org.uk/events/walkfortreloars  
for further details.
Entry: £5 + fundraising

Alan Titchmarsh Walk 
for Treloar’s

2-5 
APR

At the time of going to press, we are unable to confirm the exact dates of our proposed events due to the COVID-19 pandemic. However, please 
see below for what we hope to be able to achieve as part of our fundraising efforts. Further details will follow on receipt of Government advice 
and guidelines. If you’re looking for a different way to raise funds then why not consider taking part in some of our other virtual Challenge Events? 

Old Thorns Manor Hotel, Liphook
18 holes in a four ball, followed  
by a bbq lunch.
Entry: TBC

Old Thorns
Golf Day

28 
SEP

Dummer Cricket Club, Basingstoke
Over 95 fabulous gift stalls, clothing,  
homewares and freshly-made food.  
All profits donated to Treloar’s. 
Entry: £7 on the day (or £5 in advance).

The Dummer Fair13/14 
OCT

Treloar’s Campus, Alton
Art Lecture – Further details to follow.
Entry: TBC

Art LectureTBC 
NOV

London, TBC
The Big Fat Quiz Company will be hosting 
a quiz live for Treloar’s at a cocktail & pizza 
bar in London. 
Entry: TBC

The Big Fat Quiz Company 
‘live’ in London

TBC 
DEC

Mansion House, London
By permission of The Rt Hon the Lord 
Mayor of the City of London. 
Tickets: TBC

The Mansion House Gala 
Dinner

TBC 
NOV

www.treloar.org.uk

Check our website and social media regularly.

2021

Treloar’s Campus, Alton
A must do summer experience so let’s get 
behind the wheel and go to the movies.
Film choice: Mamma Mia! 
Entry: TBC

Summer outdoor cinema 
drive in / deckchair seating

25 
JUL


